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ATAC’s Canadian Aviation Conference and Tradeshow 2021

The Quebec Government eases some of the restrictions on public activities such as
conferences and tradeshow, however, participants will still need to show proof of full
vaccination, social distance and wear masks. Assigned seating will be required.

Remains to see if cocktails and buffet lunches will be permitted on time for our conference.

Proof of full vaccination and ID will be verified at the ATAC Registration Desk before name
tags can be handed out. One is considered fully vaccinated two weeks after your second
dose.

Due to capacity restrictions on meeting rooms, we remind delegates to register early as we
may have to cut off registrations.

ATAC Announces “Share NAV Canada Experience”
Electronic Reporting Tool

ATAC has committed to gather real data from pilots on their “NAV Canada Experience” across
Canada to better understand service level issues.

Our initial trial has proven to be very successful in gathering reports from pilots on their
interactions with NAV Canada controllers and towers. All data will be confidential and
individuals de-identified before sharing with NAV.

NAV Canada has committed to meeting with FTUs on a quarterly basis to discuss the data
collected supporting open discussions with operators on issues.

All pilots are encouraged to participate with reporting on positive or negative experiences.

See link below to load the icon on your mobile device and facilitate convenient/timely
reporting.

“The success of this program depends on your participation”.

https://www.atac.ca/navcan-experience

TC Acknowledges ATAC’s Contribution to Vaccine Mandate
Discussion

ATAC received thanks and acknowledgement from TC Deputy Minister Keenan regarding our
comprehensive and realistic COVID-19 Vaccine Mandate position for air operator employees
and their passengers.

We continue to work with TC to embody the intent of our position, as much as possible, into
the TC policy and regulatory documents that are expected to be announced publicly next
week.
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